
Friday 20th December 2024 

    We all ventured up the hill this morning 

to St Leonards for our Christmas Worship. 

A big thank you to Rev Michael and Aimee 

for supporting our service and for all the 

help that they give the school. The 

children all sang beautifully and it filled 

our hearts with joy. It was an uplifting 

morning , full of Christmas joy.  

What a very busy term this has 

been ! The children have all worked 

incredibly hard and now deserve a 

well earned rest. We look forward to 

welcoming everyone back on 

Monday 6th January 2025. 

 

May the true spirit of Christmas 

shine in your hearts and light your 

paths. Wishing you a holiday that’s 

merry and bright ! 
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Head lice 

Head lice in school is an ongoing issue in school 

and we ask you to please be vigilant as they 

appear to be widespread at the moment.  It is 

important that parents are aware of how to treat 

head lice and possible measures to take to 

prevent them spreading. If you need any support 

then please come and ask or please visit https://

www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

Sports clubs  

In term 3 we will be continuing with the 

sports clubs that started in term 2. Please 

let the office know if your child no longer 

wishes to attend. 

 

 

Report Cards 

Children will be receiving their short report 

cards today. These are a snap shot of 

progress, effort and also attendance.  
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